
From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD
To: Stoffel, Jared
Cc: Sahba, Arsin M.; mark.shemaria; Repman, Jonathan; Gilbert, Bryan; Hoover, Shannon; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Notification of Field Activities and Extension Request for Millman Station (PO 6RKN9-200512-C-1410)
Date: Thursday, July 15, 2021 7:47:00 AM
Attachments: image003.png

RE: Incident #NRM2002952961
 
Jared,
 
Your request for an extension to October 22nd, 2021 is approved.  Please include the incident
number in all future communications.
 
 
Robert Hamlet ● Environmental Specialist - Advanced
Environmental Bureau 
EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division 
811 S. First Street | Artesia, NM 88210
575.909.0302 | robert.hamlet@state.nm.us  
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/

 
 

From: Stoffel, Jared <JStoffel@trccompanies.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, July 14, 2021 3:39 PM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>
Cc: Sahba, Arsin M. <arsin.sahba@hollyfrontier.com>; mark.shemaria
<mark.shemaria@hollyenergy.com>; Repman, Jonathan <JRepman@trccompanies.com>; Gilbert,
Bryan <BGilbert@trccompanies.com>; Hoover, Shannon <SHoover@trccompanies.com>; Bratcher,
Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>
Subject: Notification of Field Activities and Extension Request for Millman Station (PO 6RKN9-
200512-C-1410)
 
Robert,
 
Remediation activities began at HEP Millman Station on Monday, July 12 after a hiatus due to
renewal of the State Land Office Right of Entry (ROE) permit.  The initial remediation notification was
submitted to you via electronic mail on April 15, 2021 by Cindy Crain.  This follow up is in regards to
additional remediation (excavation) required based on the May 2021 confirmation sample results,
and the recent re-issuance of the ROE permit.  Clearance of pipelines and subsurface utilities using a
hydroexcavator was commenced on Monday, July 12. Additional excavation using a backhoe will
commence today (July 14).  Excavation activities are anticipated to continue for approximately 20
working days (i.e., until approximately August 6, 2021).  Additional confirmation soil samples will be
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collected commencing on Monday, July 19 and will continue until excavation activities are
completed.
 
Due to the delay because of the ROE permitting and the need to conduct additional excavation
based on the May 2021 confirmation sample results, HEP requests a 90-day extension to the
previous closure request deadline of July 26, 2021.  The requested 90-day extension would result in
a new closure request deadline of October 22, 2021 (the Friday preceding 90-days on October 24).
 Please let me know if you have any questions or need additional information regarding this
notification and extension request. Thank you.
 
 

Jared Stoffel, P.G. 
Project Manager
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